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SAVE THE DATE! 
 
 
2nd & 4th Monday...BUNCO @ 6:30 PM 
Every Tuesday...Line Dancing with Duffy 6-8 PM 
Every Wednesday...3 Chord Guitar Lessons & Jam 
Every Friday...Queen of Hearts Drawing 8 PM 
May 4...Steak Night w/BROWN SUGAR BAND 
May 11...Dinner w/JIM ALLEN BAND 
May 13...Mother’s Day Breakfast 
May 18...Dinner w/HIT CITY ROCKER’S BAND  
May 25...Dinner & Juke Box 
May 27...Memorial Day Picnic w/STEEL HORSE 
             Check our website at www.Moose1874.org for updates 
                                *See Flyers for Details* 

 Mother’s day breakfast bUffet 

Champagne Breakfast! 

Sunday, May 13th...8:30-11:30 AM 

MoM’s eat free! 
 

 

+ 

 

 

 

MEMORIAL DAY PICNIC 

Sunday, May 27th 

Food, Fun, Horse Shoes, Dancing to Steele Horse Band, and 

WOTM Bake Sale 

(See Flyer for Details) 



 

                                                                 Mother’s day ChaMPaGNe breakfast bUffet 

                                                               Sunday, May 13th 

                  8:30—11:30 AM 

                  All Moose Members and Family invited. 

                Mom Moose Members Eat for FREE! 

        Waffle Bar 

       Eggs 

      Potatoes 

      Bacon 

     Sausage 

   Biscuits & Gravy 

 $8 

(Coffee & Champagne Extra...but FREE for Mom’s) 

   



DISTRICT #23 LODGES 

 

El Centro #1033 
2310 Myrtle Road 
Imperial CA 92251 
 
Escondido #1874 
Chapter #1310 
25721 Jesmond Dene Rd 
Escondido CA 92026 
 
Kearny Mesa #1852 
Chapter #1337 
3636 Ruffin Road 
San Diego CA 92123 
 
Lemon Grove #1713 
Chapter # 
9062 Memory Lane 
Spring Valley CA 91977- 
 
Mira Mesa #2108 
8670 Miramar Rd Suite T 
San Diego CA 92126 
 
Oceanside #1325 
2017 South Coast Hwy 
Oceanside CA 92054 

 
San Diego #508 
Chapter #002 
1648 30th St 
San Diego CA 92102 

 

 

 
 

LOYAL ORDER OF MOOSE #1874 
Phone: 760-745-1874         Fax: 760-745-5501 

BOARD OF OFFICERS 

Governor                Phil Persails     760-522-4505      
Jr. Past Governor             Lee White                            
Jr. Governor     Dan Papp      760-310-8030 
Prelate                     Dave Connors       
Administrator                VACANT                  
Treasurer         Dale Pulver                     760-809-1397   
1 Year Trustee                       VACANT 
2 Year Trustee                       VACANT 
3 Year Trustee                 John Turner 

APPOINTED OFFICERS 

Sergeant at Arms       Pete Street 
Inner Guard        
Outer Guard         

COMMITTEE CHAIRMEN 
Moose Legion       John Bissell      
Membership            
Application Review              
Endowment Fund                 
Activity Chairman               Sherry Eide       760-576-1333 
Community Service           
Newsletter                    Charly Papp     760-310-8030  

 

                               WOMEN OF THE MOOSE CHAPTER 1310 

 
BOARD OF  OFFICERS 

Senior Regent      Lydia Persails      760-522-4530 
Junior Graduate Regent   N/A 
Junior Regent      Terry Jacobsen       
Sec/Treasurer      Jeanne Pulver      760-801-5313      
Recorder       Charly Papp      760-310-8030 

         APPOINTED OFFICERS 
Guide        Nora Williams     760-741-3362 
Asst. Guide      Evelyn Raedel 

    STANDING COMMITTEES 
Higher Degrees     Pat Walker 

         CHAPTER DEVELOPMENT COMMITTEES 
Membership Retention   Susan Wice 
Community Service    Susan Huppert 
Mooseheart/Moosehaven  Glenda Kellogg 
Activities/Sports     Bonnie Holbrook 

                                                  AUDIT COMMITTEE 
Chairman       Cindy Mintz 
Member        
Member              

                                                REVIEW COMMITTEE 
Chairman       Amber Freeze 
Member       Terry Hache 



 

   NEWSLETTER  

     BOOSTERS 
 

Diane Bails (8-18) 
Jim & Jean Blythe (1-19) 
Nancy Browning (1-19) 
Marge Crawford (7-18) 
Bob Fleck (8-18) 
Pat Green (2-19) 
Kim Gregory (8-18) 
Harvey & Shirley Higgins (1-19) 
John & Carolyn Kirk (3-19) 
Dale & Donna Kissinger (1-19) 
Dan & Charly Papp (3-19) 
Larry & Sue Phillips (4-20) 
Dale & Jeanne Pulver (2-19) 
Ben Smith (7-18) 
June Tavernier (9-18) 
Ed & Myrna Taylor (3-18) 
 
 
 
Thank you for your support.  

  

 

 

WE NEED YOUR HELP TO 
PRINT AND MAIL OUR   

NEWSLETTER TO MEMBERS 
WHO DO NOT USE            

COMPUTERS. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Please consider becoming a Booster. 

Your donation ($10 per person) 
helps make it possible to print the 

Newsletter and MAIL it to ALL  
members without email.  We need 
YOUR help to make sure all mem-

bers know what’s  

happening at our Lodge. 

      Governor’s Corner                  

 

 

            Well another year has passed and Lee White has 
completed his year as Governor.  Well done, thank you 
for your time and many hours of work. 

          Now, it is my turn to step up and take over the 
job as Governor.  I would like to thank Jeff Edie and his 
crew, Matt and Dave Connors for their help getting the 
park on the other side of the creek all cleaned up.  Jeff 
was so much help with his wood splitting machine and 
his large dump truck.  They removed all the palms and 
trash and took it to the dump.  Thanks for your help 
and your equipment. 

          The Boy Scouts are very happy where we moved them to the other side of 
the creek.  They feel they have their own campsite when the camp out.  It will be 
their project to keep that area clean and neat.  Their shed is now in place and 
looks great.  Thanks to the Boy Scouts for your help moving the rock to your new 
site. 

          The month of May is going to be a busy one, starting with Mother’s Day on 
May 13th.  The LOOM will have a breakfast buffet for all Moose Member      
Mothers (Mom’s eat FREE!).  See the half page flyer in this newsletter for more 
details.  The following weekend (May 20th), the Escondido Lodge hosts the      
District meeting.  We would like to see everyone attend the meeting for a head 
count.  This is YOUR Lodge, not just the Board of Officers.  Show your 
pride...we’d like to see a whole lot of members show up.  We’re talking about   
following the meeting with a Spaghetti lunch and a corn hole tournament           
between the Lodges.  Good fun! 

          Our first picnic of the year will be Sunday, May 27th as we honor Memorial 
Day.  Let’s make it one to remember.  If you have tattered flags, please bring them 
so they may be disposed of honorably.  Please see the flyer in this newsletter for 
more information.  We could use help with set up, cooking, and clean up. 

          I would like to thank all members that stepped up to take a Chairman’s   
positions or a Board of Officer’s position.  We still  have some Chairs to be filled.  
Please contact me if you would like to join and make our Lodge GREAT! 

          I’m looking forward to a great year for this Lodge and ALL its members. 

Fraternally, 

Phil Persails 

Governor         

                



Senior REGENT’S chapter chatter 

          

          First of all I would like to thank all the past  Senior Regents for working 
hard these past 3 years keeping this Chapter running. Thank you. 

          Well,  I thought I was going to start out as the Junior Regent, but it didn’t 
work out that way, so here I am, Senior Regent.  I will not take this position    
lightly.  I will work hard to make this year exciting and successful. 

          There have already been great changes in the park.  Jeff Ede and his crew, 
Dave Connors and Matt, alongside Phil Persails have cleaned up the other side of 
the creek; removing all trash and palms. 

          The  Boy Scouts are extremely happy with the placement of their shed on 
the other side of the creek.  They will personally make sure that it stays clean at 

all times. 

          Handicap handles have been put in both bathrooms in the park.  We’ve already had our first wedding in 
the park and I’ve here it was a big success. 

          The schedule for the month of May is: 

    May 13...Mother’s Day breakfast Buffet by the LOOM.  Mom’s eat free! 

    May 20...District Meeting is at our Lodge on Sunday at 11 AM.  We want to extend an invitation 
to all our members to come and support your Lodge and Chapter and to be counted.  I understand the 
LOOM will be offering a spaghetti lunch after the meeting and a corn hole tournament. 

    May 27...Memorial Day picnic.  The first picnic in the park (see flyer for details).  If you would 
like to volunteer to bring sides, help serve lunch, or bring goodies for the Bake Sale, we would be very 
appreciative. 

          In closing, I would like to thank all the Women who volunteered to take a Committee Chair and/or an 
Office on the new board. 

      Let’s have fun this year! 

Fraternally, 

Lydia Persails 

Sr. Regent 

           

 



 

 

 

What’s Happening with the Moose Riders? 

 

 

     

           We’ve had a couple unofficial rides this month and a great ride on April 28th to Rainbow Café and the Kalifornia  
Distillery.  Several Riders from Extreme South joined us for the ride and our monthly meeting; we had a great meal and a 
fun time.  

  The Rummage sale planned for June has been canceled by the Riders because of a date conflict in the park.      
However, the LOOM is planning on a Rummage sale sometime this Spring.  Date to be announced.  Due to Mother ’s Day, 
WWII Veteran’s dinner, and Memorial Day we have no official ride scheduled for May, but we’re looking to ride to Idyllwild 
in June.  If you’d like to support WWII Veterans, there is a dinner scheduled for 17 of them at the Mira Mesa Lodge on May 
19th.  Dinner is $9 for Chicken Pot Pie, Mashed Potatoes and gravy, vegetables, salad bar, and dessert.  If you haven’t 
heard the stories from these Vets, you should take the time to meet them and join them for dinner.  Between the Moose 
Riders in Escondido, Extreme South, Monterey, Lake Elsinore, and several other Lodges (we don’t have the complete list).  
The Extreme South Riders will be presenting the WWII Veteran’s Association with $2500 to completely sponsor one WWII 
Vet on an upcoming Honor Flight to Washington DC.  It is a pleasure to be able to help support this worthy cause. 

          As always, we do the cooking on the fourth Tuesday of every month to help out the lodge .  Look for a monthly    
special burger , like the Western Bacon Cheese burgers, Ortega burgers or Teriyaki burgers (Check the week at a glance 
for the special of the month).   

Until Next Time, 

Dogman Mark Castillero  



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Sharing a piece of history!  

 Thank you for being a member of this Lodge and Fraternity. 





INSTALLATION OF LOOM OFFICERS FOR 2018/2019 

April 21, 2018 

Governor—Phil Persails 

Past Governor—Lee White 

Jr. Governor—Dan Papp 

Treasurer—Dale Pulver 

Prelate—Dave Connors 

3rd Year Trustee—John Turner 

PAST GOVERNOR—LEE WHITE 

PETE STREET   and NEW GOVERNOR PHIL PERSAILS 

PHIL PERSAILS, DALE PULVER and DAVE CONNOR GIVING THEIR 

OATH OF OFFICE FOR 2018/2019. 



INSTALLATION OF WOTM OFFICERS AND CHAIRMAN 2018/2019 

APRIL 21, 2018 
Sr.  Regent—Lydia Persails 

Jr. Regent—Terri Jacobsen 

Secretary/Treasurer—Jeanne Pulver 

Recorder—Charly Papp 

Guide—Nora Williams 

Asst. Guide—Evelyn Raedel 

Higher Degree Chairman—Pat Walker 

Mooseheart/Moosehaven Chairman—Glenda Kellogg 

Community Service Chairman—Susan Huppert 

Membership Chairman—Susan Wice 

Sports & Activities Chairman—Bonnie Holbrook 

INSTALLING REGENT, SUE HICKS INTRODUCING 

NEW SR. REGENT LYDIA PERSAIS..  

HAVE A GREAT YEAR, LYDIA! 

IN ATTENDANCE AT INSTALLATION, EVEYLN 

RAEDEL, SUSAN HUPPERT, JEANNE PULVER, 

GLENDA KELLOGG, PAT WALKER.                     

CONGRATULATIONS LADIES!   

GLENDA, SUSAN, PAT, LYDIA AND JEANNE TAKING THE 

OATH OF THEIR OFFICE  FOR  CHAPTER YEAR 2018/2019 



 
 
 

 
 

 
 
 

LookinG for serviCes?  Don’t know who to CaLL or who to trust?   

Now you do...Call one of our fraternal members, support their  business 

 

EVENT PLANNING 

As a member one of your benefits is use of the Lodge and Park for  special functions! Are 

you planning a wedding, anniversary, birthday or celebration...Why not plan it at the Lodge 

or our beautiful park?  

For Details contact:   Sherry Eide-760-579-1333 

Do you have a favorite charity?  Do you want to help the organization raise funds.  Think 

about a  function at the Lodge.  We can work with you to create a great fundraiser if you will 

chair the committee to manage the event.  Think about it!  Your Lodge Home has many         

attributes that will serve you and your charitable organization as well. 



MAY 2018 Newsletter 

For up-to-date information, check our website at : 

www.moose1874.org 
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Escondido Fami ly  Center  No.  1874  

Women of  the  Moose Chapter  No.  1310  

LOYAL ORDER OF  MOOSE 

Escondido Moose Lodge 

25721 Jesmond Dene Road 

Escondido CA 92026-8627 
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CORRECT EMAIL OR 


